
 

I hope everyone has been making the most of this beautiful flying 
weather! 

We have a great Fall ahead of us and hope that you will participate in our 
upcoming events. Please read through this entire Flylines - it is loaded 
with details! 

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

**New opportunity** 
SUPPORT THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

RESPOND BY SEPTEMBER 10 

  

At our August Zoom Chapter meeting, we discussed the Chapter 
scholarships for 2023.   Members were supportive of continuing our 
$1000.00 Takeoff Scholarship but wanted a funding source. You may 
remember that we received a generous anonymous donation to fund the 
scholarship last year. At the meeting, we received a generous offer from 
our member Lauren Lee.  Lauren offered to match donations up to 
$500.00 to fund our Takeoff Scholarship! This is an amazing opportunity 
for us to offer training funds to a woman student pilot who is at the early 
stages of working on her qualifications. We would love to have our 
membership support this scholarship and meet Lauren’s challenge! 
Thank you, Olga, for your scholarship donation pledge during the 
meeting! If you would like to donate to this scholarship and challenge, 
please email treasurer@womenpilotsene.org with your pledge donation 
amount. Thank you, Lauren!!! 
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✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 
  

FALL SECTION MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 30-OCTOBER 1 @ KLCI 

  

Register Now for the New England Section Meeting September 30 - 
October 1 at LCI! 

Spaces are filling up. Only 3 rooms remain at the Fireside Inn in our 
block! If you have a room and are willing to share your room, please 
email chair@WomenPilotsENE.org so we can offer opportunities to as 
many of our members as possible. Don’t forget to send in the 
registration form and save your space on the Dinner Cruise! RSVP by 
September 10th! 



 



 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

  



POKER RUN – SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8 

Mark your calendars for the 2022 Poker Run happening October 8, rain 
date October 9. Plan to fly this fun flying event! Hang a flyer at your 
airport and share with aviation enthusiasts! You can buy hands online 
now at www.flyingpokerrun.org, and you don’t have to fly to win! More 
prizes are welcomed by Katahdin Wings. We had a specific request for 
baked goods - if you have a specialty, please consider baking for the 
cause! Volunteers are still needed at Sterling. Contact Lori Plourd 
at piperpilot2003@yahoo.com to donate a prize or volunteer to work the 
event. 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=07395f1692&e=75347ca4ae
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✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  
 

GIRLS IN AVIATION DAY - SEPTEMBER 24, 1-4PM @ 

KPYM 

Women in Aviation International is again hosting Girls in Aviation Day. A 

new 
Women in Aviation International is again hosting Girls in Aviation Day. A 
new local chapter, Nor’Easters of Cape Cod Bay, is hosting an event for 
girls 8-18 at Cape Cod Community College AMT Hangar at KPYM. If you 
wear or have worn a uniform, please consider volunteering to support 
this event. Or fly in and be a static display! Please post the flyer and 
spread the word about this free event targeting girls but open to all. 
Preregistration is required.  



 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

  

GEEK IS GLAM – SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15, 9AM-5PM 
@WPI 

We were ready to support this event a few years ago when Covid shut it 
down. Sue Benua has volunteered to participate, and we would like a 
few more members to assist in running a hands-on aviation activity for 



girls in grades 4-8. The event is being held at Worcester Polytechnic 
Institute, which is a central location for southern VT, NH and northern 
MA and RI members. We are currently the only aviation exhibitor at this 
STEM event. Let’s knock their socks off like we did at the Museum of 
Science a few years ago! If you can work a few hours or the day, we 
want you! Contact chair@womenpilotsENE.org to volunteer.  

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  
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SEMASS AVIATION CAREER FAIR - TUESDAY 
OCTOBER 20, 8:30AM-2PM @ KHYA 

Are you a pilot who has worn or wears a uniform? We want you to be a 
role model at  the Southeastern Massachusetts Career Fair at HYA. Over 
400 students in 8-12th grade attended pre-Covid. It is our opportunity to 
be role models and show there are opportunities for women to fly. We 
will also share information about our scholarships and the 99s. Contact 
chair@womenpilotsENE.org if you can volunteer part or all of the day.  

 



✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

✈ ✈ ✈  

g 

OPPORTUNITY AVAILABLE - SCHOLARSHIP CHAIR 

  

A HUGE thank you to Julie Marron for running our scholarship program 
for the past 5 years. Julie has done a remarkable job organizing the 
program, attracting qualified candidates and running a top notch 
scholarship luncheon. Julie, you have set us up for success for many 
years to come. We are looking for a member who is willing to take over 
as chair for the scholarship program. I promise you will not be alone in 
this venture - you will have the support of our village of members with 
you. We have great documents and checklists to run this program. 
Promoting aviation to women through scholarships is part of our 
foundation. Please contact chair@womenpilotsENE.org if you are 
interested in learning more about this opportunity. 
  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

✈ ✈ ✈  

FALL SCHOLARSHIP AUCTION 

  

We are looking for donations of prizes, gift certificates and services to 
auction in November. It can be aviation related or something that would 
make a good gift - the holidays are right around the corner. 
Contact chair@womenpilotsENE.org if you have something to donate! 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

✈ ✈ ✈  

  

WE LOVE THE PROFILES 

If you have not participated in the Profiles project, we want you! Reach 
out to a fellow member or a new member and offer to do a profile on 
each other. Our members are so interesting!!! 

mailto:
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Here is a link to the Profile template: 
https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/43ab55a3-
32ac-13b9-f43c-
8e6ccb115726/Profile_Project_template_rev._May_4_2022.03.docx 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

Here is the Fall lineup for ENE Chapter meetings: 

Monday, September 12, 7PM, Zoom 

Monday, October 10, 7PM, Zoom 

Saturday November 12, 10AM Norwood - In Person and Zoom 
 

Saturday December 10, Holiday Party - In Person - details to follow 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

Amelia's Birthday Party, LCI, July 16, 2022 
 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=9555f5f87a&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=9555f5f87a&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=9555f5f87a&e=75347ca4ae


✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

  

Tailwinds to All, 

  

Beth Young 

Chair, ENE 

 


